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Dear Friends,

As we move through the summer of 2025, I'm
proud to share the energy and progress fueling
the South Texas Council, Scouting America.
Thanks to the dedication of our Scouts, leaders,
families, and supporters like you, this year is
already one to remember.

We began the year by honoring outstanding
volunteers and partners at our annual awards
reception at Del Mar College. In February,
Scouts returned to Del Mar for a hands-on merit
badge day led by faculty, exploring everything
from welding and woodworking to movie making
and fire safety.

March brought the celebration of our newest
Eagle Scouts — impressive young leaders who
gave nearly 10,000 hours back to their
communities. In April, Scouts took part in our
first-ever “Bike Rodeo” with the Coastal Bend
Food Bank, toured both the Corpus Christi and
Kingsville Naval Air Stations, and partnered with
The Purple Door for a public event supporting
women’s safety.

Summer has been packed with adventure —
from resident Summer Camp, to Cub Scout
family campouts and weekend mini camps at
Camps Karankawa and Huisache. Scouts are
building confidence, leadership, and lasting
friendships.

Looking ahead, we are excited to welcome
hundreds of Scouts from Texas and Mexico to
Camp Karankawa in September for our
International Camporee — a weekend of
fellowship and cross-cultural fun that truly
embodies the spirit of Scouting.

Your support makes it all possible. Together,
we're building stronger youth and a stronger
South Texas — one Scout at a time.

Marty Sepulveda

SCOUT EXECUTIVE AND CEO
EAGLE SCOUT CLASS OF 1987
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Of local Scouts participate in
programs for economically
disadvanteged families.

186

Total merit badges earned in
First aid, Swimming and Life
Saving so far this year.

227

Total Merit Badges earned in
Citizenship studies this year.
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